

I. LISTENING

Part 1. Listen and circle the correct answers. (1.0pt)

1. How did Michael go on holiday?
A. by train B. by bike C. by car
2. Where did Michael stay?
A. on the beach B. under some trees next to a river C. in a field
3. What did Michael do on holiday?
A. did some fishing B. went swimming C. played football
4. What did Michael eat on holiday?
A. burgers B. fish C. chips

Part 2. Listen and fill the missing information. (1.0pt)

THE NEW MUSEUM

1. What's inside? old (1) _____
2. Open which days? from Tuesday to (2) _____
3. Open which times? opens at 9.30 and closes at (3) _____
4. Address: 16 (4) _____ Road

II- Multiple choice: (3.0 pts)

1. Choose the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from the others.
A. study B. lunch C. subject D. computer
2. It has two wheel. Many students ride it to school
A. car B. bicycle C. motorbike D. truck
3. Pick up around your school to keep the school clean.
A. water B. environment C. rubbish D. pollution
4. Nam and Phong always look smart their uniforms.
A. on B. at C. to D. in
5. We English, Maths and Music on Mondays.
A. to have B. has C. have D. had
6. It is a small electronic device for calculating with numbers
A. rubber B. calculator C. compass D. pencil case
7. I have two test tomorrow, but I don't have much time to
A. study B. studies C. studied D. is studying
8. My school starts 7.00 a.m every day.
A. in B. in C. from D. at
9. **Boy:** Wow! You've got a new bike. – **Girl:**
A. No. It's new. B. Yes. It's old.
C. Yes. My mum bought it for me. D. Yes, great!
10. They are They do exercise every day.
A. heath B. a healthy C. to healthy D. healthy

11. Circle A, B, C or D under the word or phrase that is **NOT** correct.

Daisy is a student of 6A class. She always does his homework every day.

A

B

C

D

12. I late on Sundays.

A. get up usually

B. usually get up

C. to get up usually

D. usually gets up

III- Reading comprehension. (2.5 pts)

A. Choose and circle the best answers to complete the text below. (1.25 pt.)

I have a best friend. His name is Tim. He loves (1)..... learn new things and meet new friends. Tim wants to travel around the world in the (2)....., so he is learning English by reading English books and taking online (3)..... This evening, Tim and I are going to make a list of new words and (4)..... phrases together. Tim is always excited to go on trips and try new things wherever he goes. He will make new friends and learn many skills like learning different codes at a summer (5)..... I hope he will have a nice trip.

1. A. for

B. of

C. to

D. on

2. A. future

B. now

C. past

D. year

3. A. lesson

B. lessons

C. notebook

D. paper

4. A. to study

B. studies

C. is studying

D. study

5. A. camp

B. season

C. paddy field

D. beach

B. Read the passage and circle the best answer to each question. (1.25 pt.)

Nga lives in a house in Vung Tau. It isn't old or modern. It's a normal Vietnamese house. We can say it is near the sea. It takes 10 minutes to go to the seaside on foot. There is a living room, a dining room and a bathroom. There is a small kitchen, too. There are two bedrooms upstairs. There isn't a garden. Nga lives with her mom, dad and younger brother. They usually watch TV together after dinner. She loves her family very much.

(Chú ý: upstairs: lầu trên)

1. Where does Nga live?

A. in Ho Chi Minh City

B. in Vung Tau

C. in Da Lat

D. In Nha Trang

2. How does she go to the seaside?

A. By bike

B. By bus

C. By car

D. On foot

3. Who does Nga live with?

A. Mom, dad.

B. She lives with younger brother

C. She lives with her mom, dad and younger brother.

D. younger sister

4. How many rooms are there in her house?

A. 6

B. 5

C. 4

D. 7

5. When do they watch TV?

A. after lunch

B. after breakfast

C. after dinner

D. after school

IV- Do as directed in brackets. (2.5 pts)

1. My mother works in Phuc Tien factory. (*Make a question for the underlined word*)

→ Where

2. me / about / Tell / holiday. / your. (*Write complete sentence from the words given*)

→ Tell

3. I have three books on the bookshelf. (*Rewrite the sentence*)

→ There

4. What's your favorite subject? (*Answer about you*)

→ *My favorite subject is + môn học. Hoặc I like + môn học.*

5. Which sport do you play? (*Answer about you*)

→ *I play + môn thể thao*